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ADDENDUM NUMBER 1:
Pease WWTF Headworks Upgrade RFP #52-14

Issued: February 26, 2014

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: RFP #52-14 Request for Proposal
Design Engineering Services Pease Wastewater Treatment Facility Headworks Upgrade

A. Available Information:

The recently completed Pease WWTF Evaluation was provided in Draft form and was not issued
on the City’s wastewater website as indicated in the original RFP.

B. Man-Hour Level of Effort:

Consultant’s man-hour level of effort shall include design related subconsultants (e.g.
architectural, structural, geotechnical, etc.). Field services do not need to be included (e.g.
survey, borings, etc.) in the man-hour level of effort.

C. Additional Information:

All questions shall be submitted to Terry Desmarais, City Engineer, by 4:30 PM on February 28,
2014.

D. Questions - The following questions have were asked and answered at the meeting:

Question #1 Has a hazardous materials survey been conducted?

Answer #1 The consultant can assume that a hazardous materials survey has not been
conducted.

E. Mandatory Pre-Bid Sign in Sheet

See attached Sign in Sheet from Mandatory Pre-bid Meeting.

Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal. Failure to do so may subject a
bidder to disqualification.

End of Addendum #1
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